
 

 

March 2018 
 
Peasmarsh Playspace 

 
The Work goes on with a 

JUMBLE SALE at the Memorial Hall on Saturday March 17th. 
12 noon to 3pm to raise funds for a facelift for the pavilion. 
The hall will be open from 6pm – 7.30 on Friday 16th for you to 
drop off your “jumble”. 

 
 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

After many years of struggling to raise funds to improve or replace the Playspace at the Maltings, 
Peasmarsh at last has a sparkling new play area for the younger children in the village, thanks very 
largely to generous support from the Parish Council, and the determined efforts of a very small 
Recreation Ground Committee which refused to give up ! 
It is open for use, and is already being enjoyed - both by the younger children and by the "young at 
heart" who have been trying out the adult exercise equipment. 
We shall be celebrating with a formal "Opening Party" later in the year when it will be nicer to be 
outside, but in the meanwhile, please use it, enjoy it, respect it. (put your litter in the bin !) and be 
grateful to all those who have worked  hard to make it happen. 
 



 

Did you know? 

That the mobile library calls in Peasmarsh every three weeks and will be outside the 
Memorial Hall (Bus stop lay-by) from 10.20am to 10.45am on Thursday March 22nd 

 

Advanced Notice for April 
Charity Boot Fair - Monday April 2nd 
Jempsons car Park from 7am in aid of Rye Bonfire Society - hard-standing 
pitch (bookable on the day) from £5 

At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall in March 
 

Peasmarsh Parish Council   Tuesday 6th at 7.30pm in the Meeting Room - Residents are cordially 
invited to raise any concerns or issues they may have 

 

Doctors Surgery   Tuesday 6th between 11.30am and 12.30pm. To book an appointment contact 
Rye Medical Centre on 01797 223333 

 

Farmers Market    Wednesday 7th, 21st and 28th from 9am to 12 noon - Selling a large a range of 
items such as Meat, Cheeses, Pies, Cakes, Fruit & Veg, Bread, Avon products, Gifts and more  

 

Flower Arranging   Wednesday 14th from 10am to 12 noon - Theme is "Leaf Manipulation"   
For more details contact Deirdre Bull 01797 230208 

 

Film Club   Friday 16th at 7.30pm - The film being screened is "Monsieur Hulot" - Contact Hilary on 
01797 230205 about membership 

 

Jumble Sale in aid of The Pavilion facelift   Saturday 17th from 12 noon to 3pm 
If you have any items you wish to donate for the sale or want more information please contact Sam 
on 01797 230045 or bring them to the hall between 6pm & 7.30 on Friday 16th

 

 

Attic and Collectors Fair   Sunday 18th from 10am to 2pm - The last one until October with regular 
stall holders and some new ones plus the snack bar serving a range of sandwiches, burgers and 
cakes - Contact Trevor on 01797 230568 to book a table or for more information 

 

Quiz Night    Saturday 24th at 7.30pm - £6 (includes a light supper) teams of no more than 8 please. 
The quiz night in January proved to be very popular so advance booking is advisable to avoid 
disappointment - Contact Jenny on 01797 230324 

 

Regular weekly activities 

Brownies       Jitterbugz 
Monday 5th, 12th, 19th and 26th at 6pm   Tuesday 6th, 13th, 20th and 27th at 9.15am 
 

Sing For Fun       Mothers and Toddlers  
Wednesday 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th at 2pm  Thursday 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th at 9.30am 
 

Zumba  
Thursday 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th at 7.30pm 

 


